
Notice Of Intent To Act Upon a Regulation, most commonly asked questions

Will additional public comment continue to be taken regarding the proposed NAC
revisions?

1. As you know, at any public meeting, the Board will receive public comments. 
The scheduled March 13, 2024 meeting is the next scheduled NSBDE monthly
Board meeting at which time the Board will consider and vote on the most recent
draft of Dental Therapy regulations received from the LCB that has been posted.

Will more changes to the regulations be considered by the Board at this meeting?

2. Potentially more changes may be considered by the Board; I do believe that
most, if not all, of the proposed changes proffered by various stakeholders have
been incorporated into this latest version of Dental Therapy regulations received
from the LCB that has been posted.

When can practioners expect the regulations to go into effect and Dental Therapists
can apply for licensure?

3. I'm not entirely sure I can provide you with an exact date; if the Board votes to
approve the latest version of Dental Therapy regulations received from the LCB,
then a final copy is submitted to the LCB for final approval by the Legislative
Commission and filing with the NV Secretary of State and State Library and
Archives. 

Because the Dental Therapy regulations also have a licensure component, I
believe the final version will also need to be submitted to the Legislative
Committee on Health Care. The NSBDE will endeavor to provide notice to all
those interested in dental therapy licensure as to when applications will be open
for submission.


